THE CITY OF NEW YORK

DEPTMENT OF HOUSING PRESERVATION
AND DEVELOPMENT

100 GOLD STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y 10038

NOVEMBER 14, 2005
DEAR SIR/ MADAME:

THE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION OF EAST NEW YORK IS PLEASED
TO PROVIDE YOU WITH A LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR STELLAR
DEVELOPMENT, LLC.

DURING THE PAST YEAR, WE HAVE FOUND STELLAR DEVELOPMENT TO BE
VERY DEPENDABLE. THEY HAVE HIRED LOCAL SUPPLIERS AND LOCAL
MANUFACTURES TO BUILD THEIR SITES IN EAST NEW YORK. WE APPRECIATE
STELLAR DEVELOPMENT’S DEDICATION TO DEVELOPING AND EXPANDING
ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY IN EAST NEW YORK, AN ECONOMICALLY
DISTRESSED AREA IN BROOKLYN.

ILLIAM S. WILLKINS
EAST BROOKLYN EMPIRE ZONE COORDINATOR
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